
Important days in August
August 7-Farmers Market 2:30 to 6:30

August 16- Last day of School 
August 19-Maintenance day /getting ready for the 

new school year
August 20-Lakeshore Shopping day/getting 

ready for the new school year
August 20, 21, and 27-Professional Development 

Day/ Before new school year starts
Looking forward to the start of the New year in 

September

Family Engagement
  

We are planning 

Back to School in 
September

Fall Festival in October 

Family and Friends in 
November

Invitation for participation 
will be sent out to all families.

ANy ideas for Activities with 
parents and children ?

Send your ideas and 
suggestion to 

forooz@communitiesunitedinc
.org.

we will incorporate your ideas 
in the plans and bring it up in 

the parent meeting in 
September.

A note from Ms. Shachi 
Social emotional learning 
doesn’t stop because it is 

summertime. There are many 
summer activities that you 

can do at home to help your 
child express him or herself, 

maintain self-awareness, and 
manage their emotions 

effectively. Some of these 
activities are doing art, read 

books, do some project 
together, have playdates. 
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A note from Forooz
It’s a little hard to believe it is August already! I hope 
everyone is enjoying summer and finding time to relax 
and refresh. If you are new to Communities United, this is 
the first of your monthly newsletters. During the school 
year we send a newsletter every month. If you read it 
regularly, you’ll keep up with all the events and activities 
at school. The newsletter is posted to our Parent Board 
and sent to parents by email. where it can be translated 
and read in multiple languages. I hope you find this 
helpful!   We’ve been busy here at school all summer but 
we have also been modeling self-care, so we are ready to 
serve our students and staff when the school year 
begins!   I look forward to getting to know our new 
families better and introducing them to our community. 
We are still looking for more substitute teachers, so 
please pass the word along if you know anyone 
interested in serving in that way. It’s hard but incredibly 
important work! We need a strong pool of substitutes so 
that teachers can take time off without worry. If you have 
friends or family members who are considering a change 
for this school year,  With growing wait lists at our other 
programs, this is the time to get enrolled!  We’d love to 
serve as many children  and families as possible and 
continue growing our school community.  Thank you for 
your support.
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Classroom 4=Extended program from 8:15 to 4:15/Monday 

through Friday
We had a great year during 23-24 school year and now we are looking 
forward to starting our new schedule for the Class 4, it is called extend 
Program.  It is from 8:15 to 4:15,Monday through Friday .Kindergarten in 
Fall.We cannot even explain our feelings and happiness about the 
success of our Pre K classroom throughout the school year 2023-2024 and 
currently welcoming the new classroom for 2024-2025, school calendar 
year.
We already started the two weeks in August, which ends on August 16,  In 
September 4, we the new children for 2 hours, without Parents.  The 
regular class starts on Thursday September 5.

Best of Luck to dear children from the bottom of the heart  Miss Toba, 
Mss., Robina and Ms, Vehanush  

 

Classroom news

Classroom 2-Full day Program, 
from 8:30 AM to 2:30 PM -Monday 

through Friday
This year Classroom 2 will be a 6 
hour class.  Children will be at 
school from 8:30 to 2:30 , Monday 
through Friday.
Teachers will be Ms. Anahita, Ms. 
Barbara.and Ms. Fatiha. who is a 
Sub teacher assistant on call 
everyday.  Fatiha joined us during 
this school year and she is well liked 
by all children and families. Please 
as always check out the weekly 
curriculum posted in the classroom.  
As always we appreciate your 
support .

Classroom 3 Full day Program 
from 8:15 to 2:15 Monday 

through Friday
Our class will end on August 16.  
Children will be at home with their 
families until Wednesday, 
September 4.  Out first day of 
school is on Wednesday 
September 4 and September 5, 
for 2 hours of orientation .  Please 
keep it on your calendar to pick 
up your child before Lunch time.
Their regular class behinds on 
Friday September 6 for 6 hours. 
We welcome our little toddlers 
back.  Cannot wait to see them 
return to our school.


